
 
  

6th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It would seem I spoke too soon last week, the children don’t need sun hats they need woolly hats!  

Fingers crossed the sunny weather decides to join us soon.  Until that happens please make sure 

your child(ren) have clothing suitable for the weather, thank you. 

 

Next week at Marston 
Monday 10th May 
Mrs Bosley at Long Lane 
 
Tuesday 11th May  
Mrs Bosley at Long Lane  
 
Wednesday 12th May 
Mrs Bosley at Marston  
PM – PE for all children.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
 
Thursday 13th May 
Mrs Bosley at Marston 
 
Friday 14th May 
Mrs Bosley at Marston 
PM – Forest School for Garden Class – Please send children with suitable clothes to change into. 
PM – PE for Meadow Class.  Children to come to school in their PE kits. 
 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Teresa Bosley 


